
 
 
 
Treynor Community School District 
December 3, 2015 – Strategic Planning Meeting 
5:30 p.m. – Elementary Library 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Vice-President Myers at 5:30 p.m.  Roll call was taken and directors 
Myers, Boese, & Graber were present.  Funkhouser and Schnepel were absent.  Others in attendance 
were Superintendent Elwood, Secretary North, Principals Kay, Berens, and McNeal, Custodians Walters 
and Smith, Tech Coordinator Bailey, Transportation Director Danker, and A.D. Navara who joined in 
between school activities. 
 
Motion by Graber, second by Boese to approve the agenda and motion carried 3-0. 
 
The current strategic plan was reviewed and discussed with input from all present at the meeting. 
 
Motion by Myers, second by Boese to adjourn and the motion carried 3-0.  Meeting adjourned at 8:40 
p.m. 
 
The next meeting will be December 14th at 6:00 p.m. in the HS/MS Media Center. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Sally Myers, Board Vice-President    Karli North, Board Secretary 


